
 

 

The Kentucky Education
Association is the

preeminent voice for
quality public education. 

We unite, organize and
empower members to

advocate for themselves
and to ensure a quality

public education for every
Kentucky student.

Join Our List

October 18, 2018

Dear Members,

The Public Pension Oversight Board (PPOB)
will be meeting on Monday, October 22,
2018 in room 171 of the Capitol Annex
building. The PPOB will be discussing the
nomination process for the Teacher
Retirement System (TRS) Board of Trustees as well as how
elections for these trustees take place. There has been
some conversation by legislators around changing the
election process for our TRS Board of Trustees. 

The current nomination process works. KEA has been
involved in this process for many years. TRS has reported
no problems with elections or with the board members
elected in the past. 

This is a call to action. KEA is encouraging all members,
both active and retired, to attend this meeting so that
our collective voices are heard. The agenda and meeting
information can be found here.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Winkler
KEA President
401 Capital Ave
Frankfort, KY 40601
1-800-231-4532
www.kea.org

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001PBH0aFCnTvyD5j4QU935mdwJD6nCl2QAJ48GbF30-z2vDy_GfxbAHGE13vn7-B0zYPST6jxLbaQOqi4zaC1YNQ5GX3bQ1Z0LVF_8DCQILxk%3D
http://kea.org/uploads/files/WagesBenefits/2017TeacherRetirement/10_22_2018_Agenda_PPOB.pdf
http://www.kea.org/

